
  CSHS Daily Announcements 
Thursday September 21, 2023 

 

Sweet September Attendance Challenge - How sweet it is to be in school. All students with perfect 
attendance in September will be entered to win a sweet treat! 

The Coral Shores SAVE Promise Club is excited to present next week’s Start with Hello Week. From 
September 25th-29th, SAVE Promise Club will be planning different activities to celebrate kindness, 
connection, inclusion, empathy, and belonging. If you want to be a student leader, come to our first meeting at 
2:35 after school today in Room 4-101G or speak to Ms. Jackie 

Teachers become teachers because they believe in the potential of young people. If your teacher has made a 
difference in your life, consider honoring them by nominating them for Teacher of The Year. Students, parents, 
and community members are welcome to nominate a teacher that has worked in the Monroe County School 
District at least 3 years. Nomination forms can be found in the main office and can be turned in to Mrs. 
Lozano. 

Students, the deadline to turn in the Parental Consent for School Health Services form was Wednesday during 
Homeroom. If you have not yet done so, please turn it in to the Front Office. 

The Fashion Design Club will be taking a field trip to Rex Fabrics this Friday after school.  See Ms. DeHart for 
a permission form, which is due by today.  You must have a consent for medical treatment on file to attend. 

Coral Shores Domino Tournament! Are you ready to show off your Dominoes game skills? In honor of 
Hispanic Heritage Month, the library will be hosting a Dominoes Tournament Event starting Monday, 
September 25th during both A and B lunch. The winner will be announced Friday and will receive a prize. 

If you are interested in trying out for the girls’ soccer team this year, there will be a quick informational meeting 
after school on Monday 9/25 in Mr. Owens room 4-212. If you can’t make it see Mr. Owens ASAP 

Key Club will be having its first meeting of the year today after school in Ms. Betancourt’s room, 2-206. All 
students are welcome. Hope to see you there! Join our google classroom to keep up with all announcements 
using the code lvsjpax 

Coral Shores will be hosting a College Fair for 11th and 12th graders on October 6 at 8:30am in the cafeteria. 
Students will be able to connect with admissions officers from around the country and learn about a variety of 
institutions. For questions regarding the fair, please reach out to Ms. Rodriguez, Students will be released from 
class to participate. 

There is tutoring today after school and transportation is available, meet Mrs. Ruiz outside of the cafeteria. 

BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE READY TO LEARN 
BE RESPONSIBLE 
BE EMPOWERED 

Happy Birthday Shout outs for today:  
Jenna Loving 
Miguel Gonzalez Valerio 

 


